
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Town Council 
 FROM: Conservation Commission 
 DATE: September 1, 2016 
 SUBJECT: Cottage Brook trail boardwalk 
 
The Conservation Commission is requesting authorization to apply for a Resource 
Protection Permit from the Planning Board to construct a boardwalk in a wetland along 
a muddy portion of an existing trail in the Cottage Brook area.  
 
The commission is estimating that up to 250' of 4' wide boardwalk is needed to span a 
muddy section of the trail. Commission members and volunteers will build the 
boardwalk and supplies will be funded from this year's Greenbelt trails budget. 
 
Below is a map of the location of the proposed boardwalk. 
 

 
 


